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Pent up demand for oversight on both sides of the political aisle will drive a trend for renewed
Congressional oversight in the upcoming term in 2011, notably in the energy and
environmental sectors. In a recent video interview, Scott Segal, head of the Government
Relations and Strategic Communications practices at Bracewell & Giuliani in Washington, D.C.,
discusses the prospects renewed Congressional oversight and why it's important.
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